Sent: 28 March 2015 12:58

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Objection to building and developments at Woodstock East

1.   This proposal will completely destroy the unique character of 

Woodstock.

2.   Why can't Old Woodstock Town Football Club have facilities in 

OLD Woodstock?

3.   We object to the proposed Pedestrian Access to site at the corner 

of Hedge End and Flemings Road:   this would completely change the 

ambience of Hedge End and Flemings Road, which is currently a peaceful, quiet, and virtually pollution free area.

4.   Any trees forming the boundary of this site where the above 

Pedestrian Access is prosed should not be removed or destroyed in any way.

5.   We oppose any building or development at Woodstock East.

Mrs M A Peake and Mr D W Peake

28 Flemings Road, Woodstock

